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I strongly oppose issuing permits of any kind to Cooke Aquaculture for any additional efforts to
re-start their Atlantic salmon pen activities. I have actively followed Cooke's performance for some
time, including speaking to neighbors who live near the pens and listening to Cooke's sales pitch to
the WDFW Commission. I have been consistently appalled by their disrespectful attitude towards
the environment, the humans who live near the pens, state government and the general public.
 


